
Email to all employees: 

FSW will open on Monday, September 18 for all faculty and staff who can get to 

work. If you cannot get to work, please notify your supervisor. Monday and Tuesday 

(September 18 & 19) will be work days to assist students in getting back into the 

semester and getting the college operational again. Classes will begin on Wednesday, 

September 20. 

TO BE CLEAR, THE COLLEGE WILL BE OPEN MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 18 

AND TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 AND CLASSES WILL BEGIN ON 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20. 

 


